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SAFETY PRECAUTIONS
•        Ensure that the starter is rigidly mounted and that the pinion is correctly aligned with the 	
	 flywheel.

•        The starter should not be mounted under the fuel pump or filter etc., unless adequate 	
	 protection can be provided by means of a splashguard.

•        If the starter is mounted close to the engine exhaust or turbocharger or other direct 	
	 sources of heat, a  heat shield is required. Ensure that the cables are securely fixed and 	
	 away from all moving parts and excessive temperatures.

•        Rubber terminal covers should be fitted to prevent exposed terminals suffering from 
	 corrosion. These rubber covers also help to prevent accidental contact with live 
	 terminals.

•        Open flywheel applications can lead to severe corrosion of the shaft. To prevent this 	
	 damage, some versions of the starter are available with stainless steel shafts.

•        A battery cut -off switch should be used for safety under fault conditions.

•        The starter must not be operated by bridging across terminals. Insulating caps should be 	
	 fitted to prevent accidental connection across terminals.

•        The starter must not be used for moving the vehicle.

•        Always isolate the supply before adjusting or removing the starter . Do not pull the 
	 pinion forward with the starter connected. The battery should be maintained in a good 	
	 condition, particularly regarding the state of charge and the electrical connections, as 	
	 these are the main causes of poor starting and of starter motor failure.

NOTE:  For starter motor safety precautions please reference TSB-1166.


